

Central Administration

25 Linnell Circle, Billerica, MA 01821 * Tel: (978)528-7826 * http://www.valleycollaborative.org

March 13, 2020

Dear Valley Collaborative Families,

As you have already been made aware, Valley Collaborative, in conjunction with its Board of Directors and the Merrimack Valley Association of School Superintendents, has made the decision to close for a minimum of two weeks with the possibility of an extension. Valley will work with our dedicated staff to minimize the impact this disruption has had on your child or DDS program participant upon their return. We will continue to keep our Valley community informed as new information becomes available.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out directly to me or your child's Principal and/or DDS program Supervisor.

We wish our families continued good health.

Chris A. Scott, Ph.D. Executive Director

Valley Collaborative 25 Linnell Circle

Billerica, MA 01821

Tel: (978) 528-7826